
 

 

 

 

 

Extension of the Deadline to comply with SFDA.FD 5012 “Labelling of 

Nectar and Fruit Beverages” 

Follow-Up Circular No (   FS-CIR-1-V2/ 212911) 

Date: 29-11-2021 

 

Further to SFDA circular no. (16917) of Dec 16th, 2020 concerning SFDA.FD 

5012 “Labelling of Juices, Nectar, and Fruit Drinks”, and the enforcement date 

stated on the circular (01/12/2021). 

The SFDA would like to draw the attention of food manufacturers and 

importers that the date to comply with the regulation in the aforementioned 

circular has been postponed to January 1st  2023. This extension is intended to 

allow more time for SFDA clients in the private sector to better comply with the 

above-mentioned regulation.  

Penalties shall apply in case of non-compliance found after the new 

deadline. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated 

 

 
 
 
 


